
Administrative Structure Review 
By Krista Moreland 
 
As a college council member, I would like to share the Administration Structural Review task 
force has began it’s annual process of reviewing and ranking administration position requests, 
to provide recommendation for the executive team via college council. 
This task force includes faculty, classified, and administrators, with lead Todd Coston. Staff from 
the budget office are on the task force to provide information. We receive administrative 
position requests with justification and costs. The team reviews, discusses, and seeks feedback 
from academic senate, fcdc, and college council. The task force votes for the positions to 
establish ranking.  
The task force’s recommendations (rankings and narrative) will be a first read in College Council 
March 17th and second read and final approval April 21st.  
Jason and I have requested to speak for 10 minutes at the March 15th senate meeting and 
would be happy to present on March 29th if the 15th is unavailable or at another time should 
senate request updated information. 
 


